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Hello choir students and parents! Our first choir concert is just days away!  We are so excited to show 

you all what we have been working on in class.  ​The night of the concert, please park in the back parking lot and 
enter the gates.  Students can head to the choir room and families can head straight to the Phoenix Room to find a 
seat.  Students must stay for the ENTIRE concert to earn credit for class.  We encourage families to remain for the 
whole concert to encourage ALL of our student singers to perform their best. (Middle schoolers may leave before 
the high school concert.) 

 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Please contact me with any questions, 

Mrs. Branigan 
anna.branigan@idahoartscharter.org 


